
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Republic of the Philippines 

PAMANTASAN NG LUNGSOD NG MAYNILA 
(University of the City of Manila) 

Intramuros, Manila 

 
COMMITTEE ON REVENUE GENERATION (CRG) 

 
 

INVITATION TO SUBMIT LETTER OF INTENT 
 
The Pamantasan ng Lungsod ng Maynila, through its Committee on Revenue 
Generation (CRG) invites interested proponents to submit Letter of Intent for the 
project: Leasing out of Space for Food Stalls located at Pamantasan ng 
Lungsod ng Maynila, Intramuros, Manila. 
 
Interested proponent may submit their letter of intent and secure the Eligibility 
and Technical Requirements as well as the Terms of Reference (TOR) from the 
Procurement Office (Telefax No. 528-4592) from May 7-12, 2015, 8:00 a.m. to 
5:00 p.m. upon payment of the non-refundable participation fee of Php500.00 
per stall at the Cash Office.  
 
There will be a Clarificatory Conference on May 11, 2015, 2:00 p.m., at the 
Procurement Office, Room 102, Ground Floor, Gusaling Corazon Aquino, which 
shall be open to all interested proponents/concessionaire.   
 
Deadline of submission of the best and final proposal is on or before May 13, 
2015, 3:00 p.m. at the Procurement Office, Room 102, Ground Floor, Gusaling 
Corazon Aquino. 
 
The Pamantasan ng Lungsod ng Maynila reserves the right to accept or reject 
any proposal at any time prior to contract award, without thereby incurring any 
liability to the affected concessionaire. Further, PLM reserves the right to waive 
any technicality and shall award the contract to the proponent/concessionaire 
with the most advantageous Offer to PLM.  
 
The Pamantasan ng Lungsod ng Maynila assumes no responsibility whatsoever 
to compensate or indemnify prospective concessionaires for any expenses 
incurred in the preparation of the bid. 
        

Approved by: 
 
 
            (Sgd.) 

RENATO T. OLIVEROS 
           Chairman 

 


